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The Education Committee discussed at some length the question 

of whether such a head of department should he full-time or part- 

time, and would draw the attention of the Faculty to the f%ct that 

the great teachers and leaders in medicine in Europe have heen 

part-time men, and that such experiments as have "been carried out 

on this Continent in the appointment of full-time men 

fulfilled the promises expected.

In the report of March 17th, 1920, referred to, the matter of 

the part-time man was advocated.

Your Committee would also draw attention to the fact that 

in our negotiations with the Rockefeller representatives the recom­

mendations cf the Faculty were for a single head for the various 

clinical departments and expressed their fullest approval of the plan 

and stated that they would avm.it developments along these lines
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The Faculty therefore is now underAobliga­

tion to the Rockefeller Foundation to carry out this plan.

The Committee therefore recommend that the Faculty immediately 

make effective their decision and appoint one head in all the 

clinical branches so as to .fadk keep faith with the Rockefeller 

Foundation.
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with great interest.


